
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Nunavut Apprenticeship, Trade & Occupations 
Certification Board looking for members   
 

Start Date: January 9, 2014 
End Date: February 21, 2014 
Iqaluit, NU                     30 sec 
 

Would you like to help guide the future of trades in Nunavut? 
 

The Nunavut Apprenticeship, Trade and Occupations Certification Board is looking for 

representatives. 
 

This board is an advisory group that makes recommendations about trades and 

apprenticeship, receives and reviews appeals and issues certificates for designated 

occupations to the Minister of Education.  
 

Representatives must have current knowledge and/or experience in trades in Nunavut. 
 

Deadline to apply to be a representative on the board: Friday, February 21, 2014.  
 

For more information about the Nunavut Apprenticeship, Trade and Occupations 

Certification Board or how to apply to be a representative, please contact Wende 

Halonen, Communications Manager with the Department of Education, by phone at 

975-5667, or email at whalonenedu2@gov.nu.ca . 

### 

 

 867-975-5667 

 867-975-5610 

 whalonenedu2@gov.nu.ca 

 
Communications 

mailto:whalonenedu2@gov.nu.ca
mailto:whalonenedu2@gov.nu.ca

